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Heidelberg cooperation 

Students of the master’s program in Economics at the University of Mannheim have the opportunity to 

take classes at Heidelberg University, our partner university. This allows students to expand their 

knowledge and gives them more choice when selecting specializations. After they have completed their 

first semester and the core module at the University of Mannheim, they can register for classes offered 

in the master’s program Economics at Heidelberg University in the following areas: Economics, Statistics, 

Econometrics, and Economic History. Courses that are offered by or in cooperation with other institutions 

require prior consultation. Please contact the program manager (econgrad@uni-mannheim.de). 

Students of the University of Mannheim may obtain up to 40 ECTS credits from courses at Heidelberg 

University. Provided there are enough supervisors available, students can even decide to write their 

master’s thesis at Heidelberg University and designate a staff member there as their supervisor (please 

note that the master’s thesis takes four months to complete and is worth 30 ECTS credits; if you choose 

to write your thesis at Heidelberg University, you may only attend courses worth a total of 10 ECTS credits 

there). 

 

The following bullet points summarize additional information regarding this cooperation: 

• In order to register for classes at Heidelberg University, Mannheim students have to obtain a 

student ID number. They need to fill in this form http://www.uni-

heidelberg.de/md/awi/pruefung/fachfremde_studierende_antrag_auf_zulassung.pdf and have 

to submit it to the Examinations Secretariat (Prüfungssekretariat) in Heidelberg. 

• For every exam, there are two possible examination dates.  

• Students from the University of Mannheim are not allowed to retake a failed examination. 

• The registration for exams is possible during a three-week period. After that, students have the 

possibility to withdraw their registration for another week. 

• More information on registrations etc. via the respective department secretary. 

• After the students have received their grades, they have to pick up their performance record and 

submit it to the University of Mannheim. 

• To join E-Learning groups, students have to register via the Heidelberg University’s computer 

center (infoservice@urz.uni-heidelberg.de). Production of the Mannheim student ID is required. 

• If you have any further questions, you are welcome to contact Ms. Jutta Bramm 

(Jutta.Bramm@awi.uni-heidelberg.de). 
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